Have YOUR say!

3' January — 14" February 2023

The Greater Nottingham Strategic Plan will guide development in Gedling, Broxtowe
and Rushcliffe Boroughs and Nottingham City up to 2038.

The consultation on our ‘Preferred Approach’ seeks views on our proposed strategy and
the approach to housing and employment provision to meet future needs.

For further information, please contact the Planning Policy Team at Gedling Borough
Council: planningpolicy@gedling.gov.uk or 0115 901 3733/3734
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